Richard Keys, Jenny Stretch
Visual Arts
Arts Department,
ABA: an IB World School
November 2017 



Dear prospective Senior Fine Arts participant,

			As you know at the start of February, (2-6th Feb 2018), the SFA will be hosted in Delhi. We are now calling for applicants to represent ABA. Being part of Senior Fine Arts is not only an honour but also an excellent addition to your school CV. SFA is open to Visual Arts students from Grade 10-12.


We are looking for visual artists who are going to be outstanding ambassadors for our school in terms of the following attributes :

· Creative Thinking and ability to respond to new ideas with enthusiasm and energy.
· Good team members who are supportive of the work of others.
· Possess good inter-personal skills when interacting with students, staff and host families.
· Tenacious and committed artists who will use the studio time provided to produce work of high quality.
· 
If you would like to be considered to take part in this MESAC trip please send an email addressed to both Mr. Keys and Mrs. Stretch out lining why you think you would be a positive addition to our SFA Visual Art team.

Mr.Keys
Mrs.Stretch

rkeys@abaoman.org
jstretch@abaoman.org
[bookmark: _GoBack]





s st e 2 s L e i

gt ey b s s

N s e
e

P
T




